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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We come to the end of a very exciting week as the children have been filming their phenomenal Carnival dances! There has 
been a real buzz about the school, and we hope that the children are as excited to see the final versions as we are! A big 
thank you to our fantastic PE team for all their hard work as always with this. There will be lots of opportunities for you to 
watch different parts of International Week next week, so please do join us on Zoom! We are sorry that it has not been 
able to be in person again this year, however we are in the process of planning opportunities to come together outside in 
the summer term so the risk is lower for everyone. 
  
We would like to thank everyone that has participated in our appeal for the Ukraine. The donations will be collected on 
Friday or Monday and will be taken to people that need it. It has also been lovely to have our School Council spreading 
positive messages and children thinking about the current situation. Although we are sure you agree that this is a very 
worthwhile cause, we realise that we are also doing Red Nose Day this week, so please do only donate if you can. 
  
As you may be aware, Newham is having local elections on Thursday 5th May 2022 and Curwen is used as a polling station. 
This means it is highly likely the school will be closed to everyone that day. If that is the case, we will provide home learning 
to children. We will let you know more information nearer to the time. 
  
Finally, this week we have had other head teachers and leaders in from our Tapscott schools for the first visit in a very long 
time. I wanted to share with you how complimentary they were of our fantastic children. They really couldn’t speak highly 
enough about how well-behaved, polite and interested in their learning they were. Well done to everyone! 
  
We wish you a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

RC & 4C—100% attendance 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

We have spaces across many year groups at our wonderful school! For admissions information, please contact 

Ms. Lianne Welch, our Attendance and Admissions Manager, on 0208 472 0290 or speak to a member of our 

office staff. Prospective families are welcome to arrange visits to see why they should choose Curwen. Reasons 

include: our outstanding Ofsted rating, our end of key stage results consistently ranking amongst the top 10% 

of schools in the country, and us being a Centre of Excellence for Mental Health & Wellbeing. More information 

can be found on our website. 

Curwen admission spaces 

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk


AM—Ameera 

RDR—Balaj 

RMC—Aditya 

1K—Joshua 

1L—Hajra 

2W—Emily 

2R—Tanzila 

3B—Isa 

3H—Maria 

4C—Gheorghe 

4K—Zain 

5C—Yago 

5T—Abdullah 

6H—Maidah 

6U—Michael 

LST—Whole Class 

PM—Mohamad T 

RM—Arita 

RC—Lena 

1I—Sara 

1SN—Aayan 

2S—Renee 

2M—Bethel 

3G—Clarissa 

3L—Jasmine 

4N—Khadijah 

4A—Kawthar 

5B—Aliza 

5L—Razia 

6C—Raj 

6B—Adam 

 

Our Stars That Shine 

Rayyan—4K 

For clearing up mess he didn’t 

make and always being helpful to 

others.  

Kindness Cup Winners 

TT Rockstars 

Upcoming Trips: 

 No trips during International Families Week 

 

 

 

 

Other reminders: 

 NO MORE CLUBS UNTIL 20th APRIL EXCEPT FOR 

CHOIR, DEBATE, AND SCHOOL COUNCIL 

 Nursery children finish school on the 31st March, 

and everyone else finishes school on the 1st April 

with the day ending at 1:00 PM 

Reminders for the Week 

On the 5th May, the school is likely to be 

closed for polling day. If this is the case, 

children will be having online lessons. 

More details to follow. 

Polling Day 

Children are still able to purchase Easter raffle tickets from their 

classes or the main office for 25p per ticket, or £1 for a strip of five 

for a chance to win a large chocolate Easter 

egg. Winners will be announced during the 

Easter bonnet day on the 28th March. 

Easter Raffle 

Team points to be carried over to next week 


